

Topics – This month’s topic is ‘Winter Wildlife’ – we will be joining in the RSPB’s great garden bird watch and hope to see lots of different birds and other wildlife. 
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Dear Parents,
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Description automatically generated]Happy new year to all our families                                                                                                      we hope you had a lovely Christmas. Thank                                                                                            you for all the lovely cards and gifts, they are                                                                                            very much appreciated!                                                                                                                           We would like to welcome Emily to the team.                                                                             Emily is level 3 qualified and full of lots of great ideas.                                                                       We look forward to seeing what she brings to the nursery. Please could we remind parents to check spare clothes bags and replenish if needed. We would also request a spare pair of slippers to wear in the room.
Opening Hours
We are now open from 8.30am until 5.30pm at an additional £5 per ½ hour session. Please email or call to book.

Term Dates 
Spring Term – Thursday 4th January – Thursday 28th March 2024. Easter break – Friday 29th March – Friday 5thth April 2024.             Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 2024. May Bank Holidays Monday 6th and 27th May 2024.                      Summer break – Monday 19th August – Friday 30th August 2024. Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 2024.                                                   		                           Christmas Break – Monday 23rd December 2024 – Monday 6th January 2025.
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Description automatically generated with medium confidence]All families have been issued with a new contract to read,                                                            sign and return. There are a few minor changes implemented                                                                      such as a password system and specific permissions regarding                                                           photos and videos. Please help us to keep our safeguarding                                                          measures strong by filling out and returning as soon as possible.
️ We are looking for a local handy man to undertake some small maintenance jobs around the nursery. If you know of anyone who may be able to help us, please could you let Anna or Jenny know.



[image: ][image: A black and white envelope with a symbol

Description automatically generated][image: ] Please check in regularly to tapestry for updates on your child’s progress, photo observations and for care diaries for under 2’s.
 Spring Term Topics
February – Our Senses 
March – Spring
April – Growth 
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